

October 7, 2015

Michael G. Dickerson Director of Elections Mecklenburg County Board of Elections PO Box 31788 Charlotte, NC 28231

Dear Mr. Dickerson:

It has come to our attention that, during the September 8, 2015 primary election, sixteen Mecklenburg County voters were required to file a provisional ballot after being told they had already voted. We are concerned about the circumstances surrounding these voters' actions and request access to review certain applicable documents.

While we realize members of the public are not allowed to photocopy or photograph signature cards, the public cannot be denied access to view such cards under the supervision of an elections employee. Therefore, we request that you secure the following documents prior to our making a site visit (at some time after the upcoming elections):

- 1. The provisional ballot envelope, signed by any voter who was told they already voted.
- 2. The original voter registration for any such voters.
- 3. Any Authorizations to Vote (ATV) or other signed documents suggesting the voter had already voted in this same election.
- 4. All of the above items for Voter Already Voted provisional ballots filed for any October or November (2015) elections.

With another election just around the corner, we realize that you have more urgent concerns at the moment. So, we simply ask that you prevent the destruction of any of our requested documents, set them aside, and let us know when you would have a few hours to host our 2-3 person audit team.

Respectfully,

//// SIGNED ////

Jay DeLancy, Director Voter Integrity Project – NC

Cc: Mecklenburg County Board of Elections State Board of Elections